Code Karo Yaaro

LETTER OF RECOMMENDATION

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN:

I highly recommend Ms. Kanak Sengar as a candidate for employment. She is an intern at
Code Karo Yaaro as a “Coding Tutor” from “2 June 2021 to 17 September 2021”. She
was responsible for teaching programming languages.

She is a flexible and willing to work on any project that is assigned to her. She was always
ready to assist in other areas of company operations.

She has my highest recommendation for this position. | have no doubt that she will make a
great addition to your team. Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions
regarding her candidacy or past work.

Sincerely,

Payal Badhe

Founder

Codel3 Edutech Private Limited

Ward No. 4, Sant Nagar,
Annamod, Khaperkheda
Saoner, Nagpur.

Pin code: 441102
info@codekaroyaaro.com
+91 70200 44091
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Certificate of Completion

This certificate is presented to

Ms. Kanak Sengar

In recognition of completion of internship in Coding Tutor
from 02 Jun2021 to 17 Sep?2021 at Suvidha Foundation. During the period

of his/her internship programme with us, he/she was found punctual and inquisitive.
We wish him/her all the best for his/her future endeavours.
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In collaboration with Mrs. Shobha Motghare
Secretary

Verify at www.suvidhafoundationedutech.org/verify




